
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/2/2013 10:45:51 PM
Subject: Scheduling

Clarendon
-Tuesday, August 13th (morning)
-Wednesday, August 21st (afternoon)
-Friday, August 23rd ( late morning/early afternoon)
 
Hampton
We could travel to Hampton County on Friday, August 30th at 1:00 PM.  Do you mind checking on this with the 
scholastic program?  We’re in Allendale that morning. 
 
Thanks,

Leigh
 
Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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